
The Fairfax-Loudoun Music Fellowship met on Wednesday, March 14, 2018, at The Piano 
Company in Leesburg. Members present included:

Sharon Reck opened the meeting at 10:05 a.m.   Sandy Baker read the February minutes, 
which were approved as read.

Sandy Baker reported that there is $9,263.64 in the checking account.  Expenses were related 
to the Ensemble Festival. She provided an expense report from the festival for members to 
peruse.

Jeri Bennett announced that members should let her know if there are items to add to the 
website.

Membership:  Melinda McCullah is the new chair.

The deadline to register for the Ashby Ponds recital will be March 21. The information for this 
event, to be held on April 8 at 2 p.m., is on the website. Send all information and fees to Jane 
Webb. Early registration is requested, as the recital will fill quickly.

The next Reston Community Center Recitals will be May 20, 2018.  The registration deadline is 
April 30. For more information, please contact the Chair, Darya Gabay, at darya@gabay.name 
or see the website.

The 2018 Ensemble Festival was held at Riverside High School. The event went well under the 
direction of Mr. Jeffrey Dokken, who has already agreed to conduct the event in 2019. There will 
be all Broadway-themed music at the next festival.

On May 9, we will have a lecture recital with Juan Carlos Escudeo, internationally acclaimed 
concert pianist, at the home of Connie Olivera. The business meeting will be at 9:30, with pot 
luck brunch from 10:00 - 11:00. The program will begin at 11:00.

Sharon thanked The Piano Company for hosting the meeting. The meeting adjourned at 10:20 
a.m., to be followed by a program by Narciso Solero.

Respectfully submitted, 

Libby McConnell, FLMF Recording Secretary
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